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Friday 11th July 

 

Dear parents 

 

Highlights of the Week 

 

The highlight of the week for me has to be our 
amazing year 6! They have worked really hard 
and with such determination this year and 
their reward has been fantastic SATs results. 
They all have made fantastic progress meaning 
that we have achieved above national average 
in all key areas this year. 

 
They haven’t just showcased their academic 
skills this year but also shown that they are 
talented singers, orators and actors during 
their amazing performance of ‘Blast from the 
Past!’ alongside their equally talented year 5 
counterparts! 
 
Well done to you all – we are very proud of 
you! 

 

 Award Winners  
 
Well done to the children who were awarded 
‘Star of the Week’ for their year groups:  
Ronnie (Rec), Olivia (Year 1), Gracie (Year 2), 
Olivia (Year 3), Bella (Year 4), Lottie (Year 5) 
and Ethan (Year 6).   

 

Well done to our ‘Headteacher’s Award’ 
winners, Jude N (Year 3) and Sophia R (Year 4) 
for friendship, and our school choir for showing 
all our school values during their performance 
last Friday. 

 

 

Well done to Ted, 

Michaela (Year 1) and 

Lewis (Rec) for being the most successful 

players in NumBots this week. 

 

Have your say! 
 
Thank you very much to those of you who have 
taken the time to fill in our parental 
questionnaire. Our response so far only 
represents 17% of our school population so it 
would be great to have a few more viewpoints 
to what we are doing well and what we could 
improve on. 
To complete the questionnaire, please click the 
link below: 
https://forms.office.com/e/XCitybHYhK 
 
Thank you, as always, for your ongoing 
support. 

 

Focus on Attendance 

Well done to Mrs Gully’s class who 
had the highest attendance again at 99.3%. 

 
 

 Annual Reports 
 

You should have all received your 
child’s school report by the end of 
the day via Class Dojo. If you 
haven’t, please contact the school 

office or class teacher. 

 
Staffing 25/26 
 
In September we are pleased to be welcoming 
Mr Jack Wheeldon to our teaching team and 
Ms Julie Wright to our lunchtime team. Our 
year 1/2 children met Mr Wheeldon last week 

          Last week’s attendance was 

96.4% 
  

https://forms.office.com/e/XCitybHYhK
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and are looking forward to welcoming him 
properly in September. 
 
Miss Langston, our SENCO, is off on Maternity 
leave. We wish her all the best!  Any SEND 
enquiries from September should be sent via 
the school office and will be forwarded to the 
relevant member of staff. 
 
I also hope you will join me in sending our best 
wishes to Miss Arnold as she prepares to get 
married over the summer. When she returns in 
the autumn she will be going under her new 
name of Mrs Brown. 
 

Thank you 
 
A huge thank you to all of you who were able 
to make the summer party and a special thank 
you to the PTFA for organising it. I really 
enjoyed the event with one of the highlights 
being our choir – we were really proud of you 
all. Well done! 

 
 

Save the date! 

PTFA AGM – September 4th 

Meet the Teacher – September 10th – 4:00pm 

and 4:30pm. 

Week Commencing: 14.7.25 

On Friday we would like to cheer the year 6 out 

of school, as has become tradition over the 

past few years. In order to do this, we will be 

sending the children out at 3:10pm and asking 

you to stand either side of the key stage 2 

playground to cheer them out. As with last 

year, please feel free to bring any water pistols, 

super-soakers etc. Thank you! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Miss De Ste Croix (Headteacher) 

 

 

  

 

 

Monday 

• KS2 Netball Club 
Led by Ms Haden 3:20pm – 4:20pm 

 Tuesday  

• Teddy Bears’ picnic – new reception children 
1:30 – 2:45pm 

 Wednesday  

• Year 5/6 Prayers 
Parents Welcome – Church 9:15am 

• KS2 Dodgeball Club 
Led by Progressive Sports 3:20 – 4:25pm 

Friday 

• Leaver’s assembly  
School Hall 9:15am  
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SCHOOL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 2025 – 2026 

 

Autumn Term 2025 

Monday 1st September Inset day (SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS) 

Tuesday 2nd September Term starts 

Monday 27th October - Friday 31st October Half Term 

Monday 3rd November  Inset day (SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS) 

Friday 19th December Term ends 

Spring Term 2026 

Monday 5th January Term Starts 

Monday 16th February - Friday 20th February Half Term 

Friday 27th March Term ends 

Summer Term 2026 

Monday 13th April Term Starts 

Monday 4th May May Day (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

Friday 22nd May Inset day (SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS) 

Monday 25th May - Friday 29th May Half Term 

Monday 1st June Inset day (SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS) 

Friday 17th July Term ends for pupils 

Monday 20th July Inset day (SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS) 

Tuesday 21st July - Monday 31st August Summer Holiday 

 


